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Welcome to another year at Grenville Elementary 

I’m excited to get started in the art room!

Beginning of the year:
The students will be bringing home a handout 
labeled The Artroom Rules and Expectations.

Please read over those with your student, sign, 
and return them to school.  

There is a list of art supplies on the handout that 
are the same as their normal school supplies they 
will need for class. 

Students will need an old shirt of apron to wear for 
art class. These will be left in their home rooms at 
school. What are we learning?

Students will be engaging in fun art projects throughout the school 
year covering various artists, cultures, and elements of the art 
world. 

I will be collecting projects throughout the school year to be 
displayed at the Greenville Waves of Pride at the High School in 
the spring. 

Students will be making their very own sketchbooks this year. It 
is our goal to improve their drawing abilities while challenging their 
imaginations. 

These will come home at the end of the school year full of weird 
and whacky drawings. 

Students will continue to learn/practice cursive handwriting in the 
art class. 


